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An election will be held on March 7, 2017 to determine if registered voters within the community 
of Wrightwood wish to create a locally-governed community services district.  The ballot will also 
contain a contest to elect a five-member Board of Directors who will take office if the formation 
of the Wrightwood Community Services District is approved by voters. 
 
Candidate filing for this proposed district is underway and will continue through 5 p.m. Friday, 
December 9. Citizens residing within the proposed district who are interested in running for the 
Wrightwood Community Services District Board of Directors may obtain and file the appropriate 
documents at the San Bernardino County Elections Office, 777 E. Rialto Avenue in San 
Bernardino from 8 a.m. to 5 p.m., Monday through Friday.   
 
The Elections Office is accepting documents for candidates residing in San Bernardino County 
and Los Angeles County.  Completed candidate filing documents must be filed at the Elections 
Office by 5 p.m. on Friday, December 9, 2016.   
 
For more information on this election, please visit the Elections Office website at 
SBCountyElections.com or call (909) 387-8300. 
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